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Across

1 The official teaching 
office of the Church (11)

2 It is important to 
remember that the Bible is 
foremost a Book of the 
____ (6)

5 The ____ sense of 
Scripture refers to what is 
signified by the words (9)

8 God’s Word in written 
form (5)

11 A Mesopotamian poem 
about a devastating 
ancient flood (9)

12 Their writings were not 
faithful to the tradition 
handed down by Jesus and 
his eyewitnesses (8)

13 The historical-critical 
method attempts to 
understand the biblical 
texts in their original ____ 
(7)

15 The ancient stories of the 
Bible are intended to 
communicate ____ truth 
(9)

18 The ____ sense of 
Scripture derives heavenly 
matters from earthly 
matters described in the 
narrative (10)

19 The ____ sense of 
Scripture seeks instruction 
for living and behaving (5)

20 The official collection of 
biblical books (5)

22 “by Scripture alone” (4,9)

27 The books of the New 
Testament were chosen 
because they were 
associated with ____ (12)

28 Modern Catholic biblical 
____ and notes are helpful 
for making sense of the 
unusual passages, as well 
as those that are hard to 
translate (12)

29 Someone who took 
dictation from a Biblical 
author (6)

30 The ____ sense of 
Scripture is what the 
words mean at the surface 
level and how things 

actually happened (7)

31 This Gospel is described 
as the eyewitness 
testimony of the “Beloved 
Disciple” (4)

32 A primary message of the 
Bible is God’s desire to 
save humanity from the 
consequences of ____ (3)

33 The story of Noah was an 
instruction from God for 
the Jews to remain ____ in 
hard times (8)



Down

1 Peter’s interpreter (4)

2 A title that means 
“Anointed One” or 
“Messiah” (6)

3 Saint who is the earliest 
Father of the Church to 
provide us with a 
complete list of all 
twenty-seven books of the 
New Testament (10)

4 None of the inspired 
writers gave a clear and 
concise written definition 
of this anywhere in the 
New Testament (7)

6 Divine ____ is the way 
God communicates 
knowledge of himself to 
humankind (10)

7 The ____ sense of 
Scripture reasons out 
doctrine (11)

9 The handing on of the 
preaching and authority of 
the Apostles to their 
successors (9,10)

10 They believe that the 
Bible alone is the only 
authority for belief (11)

14 The Church encourages us 
to begin our Bible reading 
by investigating what the 
Scriptures mean to the 
____ writers and readers 
(8)

16 For many non-Catholic 
Christians, they belong to 
a church of the ____ (4)

17 The first five books of the 
Bible (10)

21 Name for the ancient 
Israelites after the 
Babylonian exile (4)

23 The Bible is ____ 
meaning that all the 
religious truths that God 
desires us to understand 
for the sake of our 
Salvation are without 
error (8)

24 The most important books 
of the Bible for Christians 
(7)

25 Both ____ Scripture and 
____ Tradition have the 
same divine source and 
have always been 
accepted as true because 
they were handed down 
from the Apostles (same 
word in both blanks) (6)

26 Any phrase taken out of 
____ can appear to mean 
something different from 
what was originally 
intended (7)


